[bookmark: _GoBack]Article – March 2017 – What is Keeping you Busy

Hi All

We hope you are having a good start of the year. 

Lots of economic, political, M&A, etc activities for few months in the year, it seems it will be one more exciting year for Supply Chain. 

In this context, we would be keen to hear from you what is keeping you busy and ‘awake’ at night. Perhaps that can inspire us for writing an article on the subject, as part of our monthly newsletter, that might be helpful for you and your organization. 

If that is something of your interest, just send us a couple of lines, and we will come back to you in due time. 

We look forward to hearing from you.

Best regards
Spin Consulting team.
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